83" Oregon Legislative Assembly—2025 Regular Session

Senate Bill 985
Sponsored by Senator NASH, Representative LEVY B

Presented below is a Letter of Testimony in Support of Senate Bill 985

Chair Golden, Vice Chair Nash and Committee,

The proposed amount of $2,000,000.00 appropriated to be deposited into the Wolf Management
Compensation and Proactive Trust Fund by July 1, 2025 is imperative. The funds would allow appropriate
compensation to be distributed to the Counties and Ranchers in preventing and/or recovering from direct
and indirect impacts of Wolf activity. Wolf activity does not stop so the prompt July 1, 2025
commencement date is eminently desired. I, Katie Sites, as an individual, Baker County CattleWomen
President, and Member of the Baker County Wolf Depredation Compensation Committee, fully support
Senate Bill 985. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Katie Sites

Baker County CattleWomen President
Baker County Wolf Depredation Compensation Committee, Member

Best Regards,



